
 

Headteacher’s Comments 

 

Dear Parents and Carers.  

 

We have had another wonderful week at St. Cuthbert’s.  

On Tuesday our Mini Police spent the afternoon litter picking on the Rec. We were joined by the Mini 
Police from St. Mary’s and St. Martin’s. Many thanks to PCSO Sarah Blacow for arranging such worth-
while community events for our children to be part of.  The children could not believe the amount of 
rubbish they found, despite there being several bins nearby! Our next project is designing posters to 
display around the park and surrounding areas, encouraging dog owners to be responsible and clean up 
after their pets. (The children know that most dog owners do pick up after their pooches) Thanks for our Mini Police for keeping 
Windermere clean.  

Year 5 were treated to a top class performance of FAME at QKS in Kendal. They were joined by lots of 
other local schools. Our children said it was ‘the best play ever…’. Thank you to QKS for inviting us.  

 

The Year 5 and 6 children are looking forward to their residential next week. We are heading to Castlerigg 
Manor, which is owned by the Diocese of Lancaster. We are all very excited to be able to explore Keswick 
and the surrounding area as well as having the opportunity for self-reflection and team building activities. 
We can’t wait to tell you all about it.  

 

On Monday (30/1/23), children are invited to school dressed in numbers, as we hold our annual NSPCC Number day. The School Council will be organising 
maths related activities and we are raising money for extra maths resources in school.  

 

Please can I remind all parents that our children have access to multiple Educational subscriptions. In their reading records, 
they have log ins for TT Rock stars, Reading Eggs and Study Ladder. Please encourage your child to use these sites as they 
will really help them secure their knowledge and skills. Please also remember to write in your child’s reading record when 
you read at home. We aim for 5 comments a week. 5 comments mean 5 dojos and a Headteacher award.  

 

The year 6 children have been arriving at school at 8.30 every day for 30 minutes of extra maths. 2 ½ hours a week soon 
adds up. Keep up the good work Year 6’s - every little helps… 

I hope you have a lovely weekend, 

 

 
Lucy Bone 
Headteacher at the  

BEST PRIMARY SCHOOL in 
Cumbria.  

Friday Newsletter 

KEY DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

Daily Maths until May—Year 6 children 
invited  to Extra Maths at 8.30am  

Mon 30th Jan—NSPCC Number Day 

Mon 30th Jan—KS1 visit to Fire Station 

Tues 31st Jan—Invited children of Y6 for 
extra Maths @ The Lakes School 

Weds 1st Feb—Fri 3rd Feb—TRAILBLAZERS 
on Residential 
Weds 8th Feb—Kwick Cricket Y3/4 

Weds 15th Feb—KS2 @ Forest School all 
day 

Thurs 16th Feb—EXPLORERS @ Jenkins 
Crag Farm PM 
Thurs 16th Feb—TRAILBLAZERS planting 
Blossom Trees (details TBC) 
Mon 20th Jan— Fri 24th Jan—Half Term 

Friday 27th January 2023 

Reception 87% 

Year 1  100%   

Year 2  100% 

Year 3  100%  

Year 4  100% 

Year 5  92%    

Year 6  100% 

WOW! Well 
done every-

one! 

Enjoying the stained glass windows in Church 

Scan the QR 

code to get to 

our website. 

Big garden Bird Watch starts today 

Fun at Engineering Club 

Measuring each other in Maths 


